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 Harley Atkinson OBJ2015/0441/P 06/02/2015  16:52:49 This is an initial response from the Fitzroy Park Residents' Association (FPRA), which is responsible 

for maintaining the road and related services in Fitzroy Park.

Contrary to the impression given in the Statement of Community Involvement, we were not provided 

with any technical documents related to this Application in pre-consultation before its registration, in 

order to consult our own technical advisors regarding this Application and any possible hazards for the 

road, services or local environment which might arise.  We will endeavour to do so during the three 

week consultation period but our consultant is away until February 16th, which places us in a 

significant disadvantage in responding to this Application.

We will respond more fully as soon as possible.

yours sincerely

Harley Atkinson

Hon Treasurer, FPRA

Dancers End

Fitzroy Park

London

N6 6HT

N6 6HT
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